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Diary Dates 

Parents Evenings 
Monday 21st October 2019 and 
Tuesday 22nd October 2019 

Halloween Disco 
Thursday 24th October 2019 

Half Term 
Monday 28th October 2019 to 
Friday 1st November 2019 

Individual School Photos 
Wednesday 6th Nov 2019 

Inset Day 
Friday 8th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

Please have a read through our latest news and all the exciting things 
happening at the Mill. 

Parents Evenings 

Our parents evenings will be held on Monday 21st October from 16.30 
to 19.00 and Tuesday 22nd October from 15.30 to 17.30. We are 
offering appointments for parents and carers through our online 
booking system. We have sent a link to your mobile phone and/or email 
address which will take you to our booking system to select a time 
convenient for you. 

Year 6 Residential School Trip Meeting 

We would like to invite parents and carers of Year 6 children to an 
informative meeting about the Hindleap Warren residential school 
trip. The meeting will be on Wednesday 16th October, directly after 
school in the Year 6 class rooms, children are welcome as well. 

School Games Events at the Mill 

Year 4 Tag Rugby – On Thursday some of our year 4 children 
represented The Mill at the Crawley Schools Year 3/4 Tag Rugby 
Festival at the Crawley Rugby Club. They took part in some skills 
games in the morning before putting their skills into practice playing 
matches in the afternoon. Well done guys, great teamwork! 

Room 13 

After making our own personal mini Zines, 
We have moved on to making a large 
collaborative one that explains Room 13 and 
other subjects that are important to the 
children. These have included climate 
change and pollution - we're exploring 
whether art can do anything to help change 
some of the challenges we face. The children 
took turns on an old fashioned manual 
typewriter to become reporters for the day  
interviewing each other on various subjects 
and writing up reports to be included in the 
Zine. As you can imagine this was a very 
popular activity! 

Homework Heroes 

This week’s Homework Heroes are Leo 
from Van Gogh class in Year 5 and 
Alyina from Da Vinci class Year 6. 

The children in Year 5 were asked 
to draw an iconic part of London as 
part of their homework. Leo chose 
to draw the London Bridge with so 
much detail and colour. Well done! 

Inspired by Year 6’s Ancient Art 
topic, Alyina’s amazing wearable 
Tutankhamun mask really shines! 

Kind Regards 
 

 

Sophie Gosden 
Headteacher  

 

The Mill Primary Academy 
Ifield Drive, Ifield, Crawley, 

West Sussex, RH11 0EL 
T: 01293 571893 E: office@themill-tkat.org  
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Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Please return your child’s flu vaccination 

form by Friday 1st November. Thank you! 

The nasal flu vaccine will be administered 

during school hours on Monday 25th Nov. 
 

Attendance Cup Winners 

Congratulations to our 

winners this week,  

Lichtenstein class in 

Year 2 had a great 99.3% 

attendance. Well done! 

Forever Proud 

Every week a child from each class 

receives a Forever Proud badge, 

certificate and a photo of themselves 

to take home. 

Congratulations this week to 

Martinas K, Emily P, Daliah-Rose P, 

George R, Gabriela C, Georgia H, 

Jensen P, Adriana K, Faye W, 

Elodie S, Nikola B, Sariya K, 

Kingsley N, Jasmine A, 

Logan D, Khaled Z, Niamh P 

and Gracie C. 

Well done to all of you! 

! 
Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

The Mill is collecting sticker tokens 

for the Aldi’s Kit for School promotion. 

We would be very grateful for your 

support. Thank you so much! 

 


